From: Batorski, Christina 
Sent: Monday, December 15, 2014 1:47 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Owen, Christopher
Subject: Fruit Basket

Steve,


The Employment Services division of DHR received a fruit basket from Laborers Local 1092.  We have placed it in our lunch room for all staff to enjoy.  We believe the amount is under a $50 value.


Chrissy

Christina Batorski, PHR

Deputy Commissioner

Department of Human Resources

